0C1 3 0 1995

Department of Water Resources

October 26, 1995

Tim Luke State of Idaho Department of Water Resources 1301 North Orchard Street Boise, Idaho 83706-2237

Re: Chesterfield Reservoir Survey

Dear Mr. Luke:

In response to your letter dated October 12, 1995, the Portneuf Marsh-Valley Canal Company realizes the importance of completing the reservoir survy as soon as possible. We would also like to have the survey as accurate as is practible.

As far as the DWR's proposals concerning the cost of completing the survey, the Canal's Board of Directors have agreed to furnish a boat amd one man, not to exceed 5 days, and to pay for any small miscellaneous items.

Sincerely,

cc: Tom Allen, NACS